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August 17, 1995

..

Mr. Stewart D. Ebneter
Regional Administrator
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II, Suite 2900
101 Marietta Street, NW ~

Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Dear Sir:

In the Matter of ) Docket Nos. 50-259
Tennessee Valley Authority ) 50-260

50-296

BROWNS FERRY NUCLEAR PLANT (BFN) CANDIDATES FOR GENERIC-

FUNDAMENTALS EXAMINATION SECTION (GFES)

The purpose of this letter is to provide NRC information
concerning the candidates for GFES; specifically, for the
written operator licensing examination to be conducted on
October 3, 1995. NRC requested by letter, dated
August 1, 1995, from Thomas Peebles to C. T Dexter, TVA, that
TVA provide the GFES candidate list.

BFN will not have any candidates participating in the GFES of
the written operator licensing examination to be administered
on October 3, 1995.

If you have any questions, please contact D. E. Hill at
(205) 729-3439.
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Pedro Salas
Manager of Site Licensing

cc: See page 2
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Mr. Stewart D. Ebneter
Page 2
August 17, 1995

cc: Mr. Stewart A. Richards
Chief, Operator Licensing Branch, DLPQ
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission I

' MS OWFN 10D-22 1

Washington, D.C. 20555-

Mr. T. A. Peebles
Chief, Operations Branch i

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II, Suite 2900

~

101 Marietta Street, NW
Atlanta, Georgia 30323 j

Mr. Mark S. Lesser, Acting Branch Chief
U.S Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II, Suite 2900
101 Marietta Street, NW ,

IAtlanta, Georgia 30323

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555
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